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This Sunday, the Plenary Session of the Provincial Committee of the

Communist Party of Cuba was held at the Celia Sanchez Manduley Theater

in the presence of Ernesto Santiestevan Velazquez, the highest

political authority in the territory.

The meeting focused the debate on the revival of agriculture in the

Cuban province of Holguin. According to the report presented, as a

result of the systematic attention given to the issue by the

province's top management, there is currently a visible awakening in

the spring campaign, whose plan was only 94 percent fulfilled, but 930

hectares more were planted than in the previous stage, and the sowings

of the current cold season are going well.

However, the participants pointed out that there are still

organizational deficiencies in the work, poor use of the working day,

poor quality of the seeds used, a shortage of trained personnel to

carry out the tasks and low availability of labor force to meet the

demand needed in agriculture.

During the plenary session, it was learned that, taking into account

this situation, measures were adopted to reverse this reality,

especially aimed at putting these lands, which cost the Cuban State

millions of pesos, into production as soon as possible, and the
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expected results are still not being seen on the table of the people

of Holguín and in the prices of agricultural products.

Then, the progress of the housing program in the province, the plans

of issues to be addressed by the plenary session in 2022 and the

economic indicators of the province at the end of November were

reviewed.

Before concluding, it was informed that the balance assemblies of the

communist militancy, which remain to be held in the territory, will be

held at the beginning of 2022 and congratulations were sent to the

people of Holguín for the 63rd anniversary of the triumph of the Cuban

Revolution.
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